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vision, and that the Township Planning Commission and Supervisors could have the
opportunity to say that a plan is unacceptable because it does not ufilize the space in a
very attractive or creative way. Supervisor Bennington hoped that would happen during
the entire process from sketch plan to final plan approval, based upon the expertise of the
Planning Commission members, Supervisors and Township Engineer. Ms. Blaxall
wishes that Cluster development could look the way Ann Hutchinson made everyonc
believe that it would, however the more she learns about it, the more distraught she has
become.

L. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS:

1. Supervisor Bennington reminded those in attendance that the proposal
presented by the Elliott Building Group, which the Supervisors have not seen, was simply
a sketch plan before the Planning Commission. Further, when the devclopment presently
located on Beverly Road was approved years ago, the cul-de-sac was intended as a stuh
street in the event that the property behind it was developed in the futurc. Supervisor
Bennington assured the residents that by all means, the proposal by the Elliott Group 1s
not a donc deal at this point in time.

2. As more residents attend these meetings, following the progress of a
developer from start to finish, Chairman Bennett belicves they will understand that there
are many hurdles for the developer to overcome. The Township does not welcome large
developers, and has challenged them to conform to our Zoning and Subdivision
Ordinancc requirements for many, many years.

M. PRESS CONFERENCE: A conference was held to answer questions from those
reporters present.

N. ADJOURNMENT — Upon motion by Supervisor Bennington, scconded by
Supervisor Grasse, and carried unanimously, the February 22, 1999 Board of
Supervisor’s meeting adjourned at 8:55PM.

Respectlully submitted,

Diprda. Qe

Lynda Seimes

Township Secretary

(*These minutes were transcribed from notes and tape recordings taken by Mr. Bruce G.
Horrocks, Township Manager).



